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To:   Rhododendron Water Association Members 
From:   Rhododendron Water Association Board of Directors 
Re:  2017 Annual Meeting & 2016 Consumer Confidence Report 
Date:  April 20, 2017 

Dear RWA Members, 

In accordance with the By-Laws of the Rhododendron Water Association, Article III, Section 1, the 
Board has scheduled the following date and time for the 

2017 Rhododendron Water Association  
Annual Meeting 

Saturday May 20, 2017 
2:00PM 

Resort at the Mountain 
Trees Room  

68010 East Fairway Avenue 
Welches, OR   97067 

In addition to the Board meeting and election, we are honored to feature Guest Speaker: 

Representative Mark Johnson 
Representative Johnson will discuss recent state issues dealing with safe drinking water. 

Food & Refreshments will be provided 
Compliments of your Rhododendron Water Association Board 

Enclosed with this mailing please find the meeting agenda and the Ballot to elect Board members whose 
terms expire in 2017. The two candidates nominated by the Board are: 

Steven Graeper 2017-2020 
Dan Holm 2017-2020 

Please complete your ballot and mail it to: 
Rhododendron Water Association  

P.O. Box 163 
Rhododendron, OR   97049 

Please mail executed ballots before May 13, 2017 to insure receipt before the May 20 meeting. Better 
yet, save postage and bring it with you to the Annual Meeting. We hope to see many of you there. 
Please note, in an effort to cut down on postage costs the 2016 Year End Financial Statement, 
Minutes from the 2016 Annual Meeting held May 21, 2016, and the 2016 Annual Consumer 
Confidence and Water Quality Report are not included with this mailing. They can be found on the 
RWA web site:  rhodywater.com. Should you wish to receive written copies of the minutes, financial 
statement, or the Consumer Confidence Report, please contact us at 503-622-5000 and we will gladly 
mail copies to you. 

We look forward to seeing you at the Resort at the Mountain, May 20, 2017 at 2:00PM for 
the RWA Annual Membership Meeting. 

 
Sincerely, 
RWA Board of Directors 


